

                                                                                 NOTICE 
                                                                    DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION                                                                                                              
                                                                                                                                                         DATE: 02/08/2021


This is to notify all the 3rd year Honours students that the Viva-voce is going to be held on 8th of August 2021 via the platform of Google meet. The concerned students are asked to contact with the Departmental Teachers regarding the same.
                                              						
                                                                                                                                             	H.O.D.	
                                                                                                                                      Deepa Lama Tamang 



